Libertarian Party of Georgia
Executive Committee Meeting – October 14, 2024

Present: Chairman Gerred Bell, Vice Chairman Brian Allen, Secretary Zane Placie, Treasurer Alex Moldenhawer, Christine Austin, David Barker, Scott Boykin, Doug Craig, Warren Cunningham, Danny Dolan, Andrea Holt, Mitchell Johnson, Colin McKinney, Mark Mosley, Steve Phillips, William Richards, Victoria Salvia, Jim Sheehan, Laura Williams, Zach Varnell
Absent: Danny Dolan, Brad Lindborg

The regular monthly meeting of the Executive Committee of the Libertarian Party of Georgia was held virtually on Monday, October 14, 2024, at 7:00 PM.
Mark Mosley gave an update on ballot access issues.
Wayne Rocque gave an update on candidates.
Bryan Sells and Martin Cowen gave an update on the lawsuit Cowen v. Raffensperger. Mark Mosley moved to authorize the appeal in the case Cowen v. Raffensperger and a  fundraising initiative for legal costs to finance the requisite needs, to begin immediately after the November 5, 2024, general election. The motion was adopted.
Zane Placie nominated Marc Douglass, Laura Owens, and Sergio Ortega to fill the vacancy on the Executive Committee. The candidates spoke on behalf of their nomination. Without objection, the Chairman moved that the election be conducted on OpaVote using Instant Runoff Voting, with a voting period of one week.
The Chairman responded to questions about the Joint Fundraising Committee.
Michael Heise gave a presentation about Project Decentralized Revolution.
The Chairman, Vice Chairman, Executive Director, Secretary, and Treasurer gave reports. The Secretary’s Report is included in Appendix A.
The meeting adjourned at 9:12 PM.






Appendix A – Secretary’s Report
Since the previous regular Executive Committee meeting, there was an e-ballot to fill a vacancy on the Executive Committee. The e-ballot was opened on September 9, 2024,  and closed September 16, 2024. All members cast ballots. Under Instant Runoff Voting, Brad Lindborg was elected in the first round with 11 votes. Laura Owens received 8 votes and Gretchen Brocard received 2 votes.
Also, there was an e-ballot to approve the LPGa signing on to an amicus brief of VoterGA regarding the security of Dominion voting machines, moved by Gerred Bell. The e-ballot was opened October 2, 2024, and closed October 3, 2024. Gerred Bell, Steve Phillips, Mitchell Johnson, David Barker, Warren Cunningham, Zane Placie, Brian Allen, Zach Varnell, Mark Mosley, Colin McKinney, William Richards, Scott Boykin, Jim Sheehan, and Laura Williams voted on the motion. The motion was adopted by a vote of 14 in favor and none against.
